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KDOT resurfacing K-105 in Woodson County  

The week of July 9 the Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) started a 

resurfacing project on the entire 10-mile section of K-105 in Woodson County. 

Project activity consists of a hot in-place recycle operation, a cure period, and the 

application of the chip seal. Flaggers and a pilot car will direct one-lane traffic through the 

work zone during daylight hours throughout the recycle phase; expect delays of 15 

minutes or less. K-105 will be open to two-way traffic during the cure period. Traffic will 

again be reduced to one lane with a pilot car for the chip seal. No resurfacing will take 

place within the city limits of Toronto. 

KDOT awarded the $411,000 construction contract to Dustrol, Inc., of Towanda. The road 

work should be finished in one month, weather permitting. KDOT reminds drivers to watch 

for the signs and flaggers, and to “Give ‘Em a Brake!” at the work zone. Persons with 

questions may contact KDOT Iola Area Engineer Darrin Petrowsky at (620) 365-2161 or 

Public Affairs Manager Priscilla Petersen at (620) 902-6433. 

#### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 Voice/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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